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We have had a great week across the school and a wonderful amount of learning has been 
evident in all classes.  The children have been focussed and achieved well in their lessons 
this week.  The sound of learning and happy children has travelled around the school.  
It has been especially lovely to see so many children contributing to our after school 
provision - we are so lucky that we are able to offer these opportunities to our children. 
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CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.    
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Andrei Mihai	 Elliot Hewitt

Defne Vatansever	 Oliver Mahon

Kai Turner	 Lottie England

Thea Morgan	 Safi Isa-Hughes

Chanice Anderson	 Briar Podmore

Julia C	 Jake Carson

Zara Ahmed	 Will Burns

Horia Popa	 Noah Little

Patric Mosor	 Arham Adeel

Next Friday, we are celebrating 
Children in Need.  Come to school 
wearing your PJs and bring in a 
donation of £1 to raise money for 
this amazing charity.

Next Thursday, 
Year 6 will be 
attending Crucial 
Crew at the 
Dale Barracks 
where they will 
learn all about 
keeping safe and 
what to do in 
an emergency.  
The children 
will be learning 
life-long skills 
- look out for 
the pictures on 
Twitter. 

Next Friday at 9am 5/6M  will be 
sharing their learning in their 
learning assembly.  5/6 M parents, 
you are invited to come and listen 
to your children’s learning. 

Parent Consultations are on 
Wednesday - make sure you book 
your slot on School Spider.

Thank you to Year 5 and 6 this morning.  The Remembrance Day 
Assembly that was delivered to families was wonderful. It was 
reflective and meaningful; it really made everyone think about why 
we celebrate Remembrance Day.  We were so proud of all the children; 
it was so lovely to hear the children share their thoughts and feelings 
and to speak so confidently to such a large group of people. 




